
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff           Term :   Autumn 2017         Whole School Topic: Our Island Home 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

We have lots of new children in Cardiff 

class this year. We have spent lots of 

time getting to know each other and 

learning their names. It is lovely to see 

the class taking an interest in one 

another and beginning to make 

friendships.  

 

In English we have done the story the 

three little pigs and learnt about 

objects that are around our home. The 

children enjoyed exploring the sensory 

materials from the three little pigs and 

some of the children used the stick 

puppets to act out the story. The 

children also showed great 

understanding of how to use different 

objects from around the home.  

 

A fantastic first half term Cardiff class 

Well done.  

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
 

Bobby and Sasha knowing all the 

children’s names 

Sasha and Amelia making friends. 

Benjamin talking to and signing with the 

adults 

Lilianna brushing an adult’s hair 

Lexie giggling and copying an adult in 

intensive interaction.  

Anthony joining in with circle time and 

lessons without his nursery worker.  

 
Monday 30th October - Back to school after half term.  

Tuesday 19th December – Last day of Term 

Thursday 4th January 2018 – Back to school after 

Christmas holidays.  


